D22 Conference

Five members from the Zonta Club of Bundaberg travelled to Townsville to attend the first District 22 Conference.  

Area Director Pat Faircloth from our club conducted a very interesting workshop, "Access all Areas" based on the International Service Project Safe Cities, bringing it to the local clubs areas.  

It was a very stimulating and inspiring Conference.   
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